
State of Wisconsin
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM

DATE: January 17,2002 FILE REF: FID #246004330

TO: file

FROM: John Feeney

SUBJECT: Cook response to my letter asking for additional investigation

Although not ideal, groundwater-sampling results from the perimeter wells can be considered in lieu of

additional soil investigation (after a close look at the site investigation data).

They had already done groundwater flow maps etc. for the different aquifers.

They still need to submit performance reports, preferably on a quarterly basis.
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